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To whom it may concern,

I Sarah Harpin, DO NOT support the extension of the emergency bill regarding vaccine
mandates. 

My reasons for opposing this are:
- exhaggeration of covid data,
- seggrogation in society,
- the clear and recorded risks and side-effects associated with this experimental
vaccination,
- the damage this mandate has done to the health system and
- the unethical the un-Australian nature of this mandate 

 

Regards,
Sarah Harpin 
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